
 

   

July 2025 

Western Corridor Road Upgrade  

City of Newcastle has contracted Daracon to undertake this project to improve 

safety and ease congestion in the growing western corridor. 

What work are we doing?  
We need to relocate water utility services on Longworth Avenue for the upgrade.  We plan to trench 

the section required to install the new watermain from Longworth Avenue to the existing service on 

Longworth Avenue between Bean Street and Maitland Street.  We are also working on service relocations 

and pavement construction at the intersection of Longworth Avenue and John Street. 

When and where we’ll be working 
We will be working at the intersection on Longworth Avenue between Bean Street and Maitland Street and 
at the intersection of Longworth Avenue and John Street. 

The work will be completed during normal working hours between 7am and 6pm on weekdays and 8am 
and 1pm on Saturdays.   

Our map on the page over shows the above location of the changed access arrangements. 

Traffic changes 
To allow the work to proceed we will be making some adjustments to the southbound traffic on 

Longworth Avenue.  Traffic will be realigned to the western side of the raised median between Bean 

Street and Maitland Street.   

Access for pedestrians and residents will be maintained.  These changes will be in place from Thursday 3 

July for up to three weeks, weather permitting. 

We will also be temporarily closing the intersection of Longworth Avenue and John Street to allow 

pavement reconstruction and services relocation to proceed. Access for southbound traffic on Longworth 

Avenue will continue and use the Thomas Street roundabout.   

These changes will be in place from Thursday 3 July for up to six weeks, weather permitting. 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice: 

• Workers and vehicles  

• Noise from machinery and equipment 

• Changed access arrangements 

Contacts 
 

If you would like further information about the project, please refer to Council’s 

website: newcastle.nsw.gov.au or contact the project team on 1800 953 700, or email  

WCRU@daracon.com.au  
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Map showing location of work 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


